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LETTER TO THE EDITOR COLUMN 
Finally, I trust that the graduates will 

appreciate the importance of becoming mem-
bers of the Medical Societies in the Province 
in which they practice and the C.M.A. The 
future of the practice of medicine lies in the 
hands of you young people who are graduat-
ing. It is of utmost importance that you keep 
informed and participate in the development 
of policies to maintain and improve the pro-
fession of medicine both as a profession and 
in the service which is rendered to the public. 

Again sincere congratulations. If I can 
be of any assistance at any time please be in 
touch with me. 

Yours very truly, 
C. J. W. Beckwith, M.D., D.P.H. 

Executive Secretary 
The Medical Society of Nova Scotia 

Dear Mr. Levine: 
Your "Graduation Issue 1965 - 66" has 

just come to my attention. I do wish to offer 
my congratulations on this new and timely 
venture. Personally it is a pleasure to have 
the photographs of the majority of the class 
together with their future intentions. 

I also think that the composition is 
excellent - short and to the point but provid-
ing a review of the past as well as a glimpse 
into the future. 

It also has a very practical use and because 
of this I hope that you will be able to forward 
to me an additional half-dozen copies. Is 
the College of General Practice of Canada 
on your mailing list? If not I am sure that 
Dr. D. I. Rice, a graduate of Dalhousie and a 
Haligonian, who is the Executive Director 
would be very much interested in receiving 
a copy. 


